BOX 152 PONGE,
TEL. 842-3038  PUERTO RICO January 11, 1964

Mr. Ernest R. Cooper, Editor
National Radio Club

438 East 21st. Street
Brooklyn, New York - 11226

Dear sir:

Your letter of January 6, 1964 indicates that you
caught omr''Sign On'' at 4:55 A.M. A.S.T. and a good part
of our programming on Monday, January 6, 1964.

It appears that you also did listen to our station
on Christmas morning as we were on the air all night
Christmas Eve.

Happy listening,
—_—
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Charles Cordero
Manager
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